
 
 

Sherwood Hills Neighborhood Association 

MEETING REMINDER: TUESDAY, MAY 7th, 2019 
6:30 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

St. John’s Lutheran Church—Basement meeting room 
11005 NE Highway 99, Vancouver WA 

Please join us for our May meeting! Our meetings are open to all, 
homeowners and renters, businesses and employees.  

Visit our NEW County web page at:  
https://www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/sherwood-hills  

 

Thank you to our current Board Members: 
Honey and Darrell Bermel 
Cliff Richard 
Betty Hennessey 
Jan and Bill Pinaire 
Linda Elms - Emergency Prep Coordinator 
Vicki Fitzsimmons - President 
We will vote on our slate of officers at the meeting.   

Thank you Bridget for being our email coordinator. To be added to our 
email list, write to bridget.mcleman@gmail.com.  

Our neighborhood boundaries are: 
West: Interstate 5—East: NE 50th Avenue 

North: NE 119th Street—South: NE 104th Street 

Your neighborhood map can be seen on the web at: 
https://gis.clark.wa.gov/ccimages/MapGallery/PDF/

NeighborhoodAssoc_Sherwood_36x48.pdf  
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MEETING AGENDA 

Robin Washington, Clark County Public Works Capital  Project Manager 

will join us to speak about road improvements in our area. We will have 

information about current projects underway in our area including 

the new sidewalk going North up the hill towards Safeway and the 

planned expansion of the intersection at Highway 99 and NE 99th St. 

This is also an opportunity to advocate for improvements between 

99th St. and NE 117th St. that have been delayed for over 13 years. 

Deputy Brendan Weed, Clark County Sheriff Office will attend and 

give us a short briefing on any crime trends in the area. The Sheriff’s 
office provides our neighborhood with dedicated Deputy Liaisons. 

We have had several inquiries about the Holly Park strip mall which 

recent had a fire. We will try to have updated information to share at 
the meeting.  

SHERWOOD HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOC. is an all volunteer group, 
facilitated through the Clark County Neighborhood Program. Thank you 
Clark County for helping us get our newsletters out 3 times per year. 

OUR GOAL is to improve our community by encouraging communica-
tion and connections. What would you like to see us focus on? We have 
done Neighborhood Picnics, Garage Sales, Neighborhood Watch 
groups, Trash Pick Ups  and Emergency Preparedness. We have timely 
topics including; crime prevention, public works and projects, parks and 
connecting with local Government entities.  

If anyone would like to join the Board or help with an event committee, 
please contact us. We encourage more people to be active and play a role 
in improving our community! 

Thank you to St. John Lutheran Church for use of the basement 
meeting room! Hope to see you all there! 
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